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Monday 28th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Christmas Celebrations - Twos 
 
We would like to invite you to our Twos Christmas stay and play session on Wednesday 7th 
December. During the session, you will have the opportunity to play with your child and make 
Christmas crafts together.  
 
Parents of morning Twos children are invited to attend at 10:15-11.15am and parents of children in 
afternoon Twos are invited to attend at 12.45-1.45pm. If you child does not attend on this day, you 
may bring them to either session. Please inform a member of Twos staff as to which session you 
would like to attend.  
 
We kindly ask that you attend your child’s allocated session. If you are unclear which session to 
attend, please ask a member of the team. This supports us in ensuring the number of adults are 
shared evenly throughout the day and that we meet fire regulations.  
 
In Twos, our last day in school before breaking up for the Christmas holidays is on Thursday 15th 
December. On this day the children are welcome to come in their party clothes. We will be playing 
some party games, dancing and having a Christmas picnic indoors. Please provide your child with 
some party food in their own labelled lunchbox.  
 
Children attending all day - Please provide a few additional snacks and an extra drink for your child 
to enjoy in the morning and afternoon. We would recommend that you provide a smaller packed 
lunch on this day.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School. 
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